
 

Building upon our tradition of excellence, the mission of the West Windsor-Plainsboro  
Regional School District is to empower all learners to thoughtfully contribute to a diverse  

and changing world with confidence, strength of character, and love of learning.  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
September 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians:  
 
The West Windsor Plainsboro Regional School District is committed to providing 
safe schools for all students and employees in our district.  
 
WW-P employed the services of a professional asbestos management firm, and the 
firm completed a detailed study to determine the presence, location, and quantity 
of asbestos-containing materials in all district facilities. Before the start of the 
school year, all school facilities were inspected in accordance with the 
Environmental Protection Agency guidelines for asbestos-containing materials. 
This report and study, as well as all historic data regarding asbestos, are available 
for your review in the main office of each school building.  
 
A safe learning environment is paramount for the success of students and teachers. 
Please know that we will continue to follow all federal and state regulations 
concerning asbestos management. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Thomas Daly 
Director, Buildings and Grounds 
609-716-5000, extension 5351 
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